
Dear Members of the Wisconsin Library Community, 
 
The Wisconsin Library Association acknowledges the current state of national unrest and stands 
with library workers and with the members of the communities we serve who are discriminated 
against and are subject to violence based on their race or ethnicity.  WLA endorses the 
statements from the Black Caucus of the American Library Association (BCALA) and the ALA 
Executive Board which condemns violence and racism towards Black people and all People of 
Color. 
  
We acknowledge the responsibility that our 

http://www.ala.org/advocacy/sites/ala.org.advocacy/files/content/Statement%20Condemning%20Increased%20Violence%20and%20Racism%20Towards%20Black%20Americans%20and%20People%20of%20Color.pdf
http://www.ala.org/news/press-releases/2020/06/ala-executive-board-stands-bcala-condemning-violence-and-racism-towards-0#utm_source=alanews&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=060220&utm_content=pressrelease
http://www.ala.org/news/press-releases/2020/06/ala-executive-board-stands-bcala-condemning-violence-and-racism-towards-0#utm_source=alanews&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=060220&utm_content=pressrelease

